

PRESIDENT



MAY 2022

We concluded our monthly chapter meeting schedule for 2021-22 on April 11. We had another great turnout of about 200 members, sponsors and guests to make Northwood feel normal again. We also recognized our Financial Executive Experience Scholars for the year which is always a highlight. Thanks again to Frost Bank for sponsoring this program, and to all our members who serve as mentors.

But this did not conclude our activities for the year. Our annual spring Golf Tournament is coming up on May 2 at Cowboys Golf Club. This is a new venue for the tournament, and the committee has been working hard to make sure it's a fun event. There will also be many opportunities for networking and CPE credits throughout the summer. Watch your email and calendar for upcoming events presented by our Academic Partners, and for SIG gatherings discussing multiple topics.

April 11 was also my last chapter meeting as your president. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve, for your participation in our events throughout the year, and for your support of the chapter. The other officers, the staff, and the committees have really worked hard this year to pull us out from under the "COVID Cloud." And with that, a new slate of officers will take the reins on July 1. The chapter elected Jay Smith (President), Jim Farrell (First VP), Tom Beitel (Second VP) and Miguel Molina (Secretary/Treasurer) for 2022-23. It has truly been a blessing and a privilege to work with these four gentlemen over the past year. They all bring energy and enthusiasm to our chapter leadership roles, which makes me feel great about the future of our chapter. Thanks to all of them for their willingness to serve.

Hope to see you all at Cowboys Golf Club on May 2! Cheers!

Jim Howe SVP & Chief Accounting Officer Lucid Energy Group FEI Dallas Chapter President 2021-22